
                 
  

  
 

June 28, 2022 
 
 
The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
Fax: 022-2272 2037/2039/2041/3121  
BSE Scrip Code: 532348 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot no. C/l 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 
Fax: 022-2659 8237/38; 2659 8347/48 
NSE Symbol: SUBEXLTD 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 - Notice for termination of the 
deposit agreement. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended, and in 
continuation of our letter to you dated May 30, 2022, we would like to inform you that the Company 
has issued a notice of termination dated June 28, 2022 to the Bank of New York, the depository of 
the Company’s global depository receipt program (“GDR Program”), to terminate the deposit 
agreement dated April 7, 2006 and the supplemental restricted deposit agreement dated July 19, 
2006, as amended by the amendment agreement dated March 8, 2007. (“Amended and Restated 
Depositary Agreement”) and to terminate the GDR Program. 
 
We request you to kindly take the aforementioned information on record. 
 
Thanking you.  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

  


